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Dear Sir, 

I would like to STRONGLY OBJECT to the houses being built on Brooklands farmland. This destruction of this land is 
going to destroy wildlife , especially birds like Nightingale's who nest there.  

The houses would add pressure to an already crowded town , with more traffic and sewage in our polluted estuary. 
The town is already at breaking point with the traffic .  

These extra home owner's cars will add significantly to the problems, traffic fumes making the air quality even worse 
and the impact on our local health services. The loss of agriculture is going to be huge. Please listen to our concerns. 
Thank you. Mr C Bartholomew. 
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